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Permit for REMOVAL of Underground Storage Tank(s) and Piping for Petroleum and Hazardous Substances.
Permission to remove underground storage tank(s) or piping is hereby granted.  Such removal shall not commence until the contractor the permit was issued
to or an employee of that contractor (this does not include a subcontractor) shall establish a date certain to perform the UST activity by contacting the Office
of the State Fire Marshal, Division of Petroleum and Chemical Safety, by telephone at the Springfield office between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m., at which time
a mutually agreed upon date and time for the UST activity shall be scheduled.  THIS PERMIT IS VALID FOR SIX MONTHS FROM THE
APPROVAL DATE. 

(1) OWNER OF TANKS - Corporation, partnership, or other   
business entity:

Moto, Inc.
721 W. Main St., P.O. Box 122
Belleville, IL  62222-0122

Contact: Rob Whittington (618) 233-6754 Ext. 106  

(2) FACILITY - name and address where tanks are located:

Effingham Moto
1315 North 3rd
Effingham, Effingham Co., IL

Contact: Melinda Herboth (217) 342-9402

(3) REMOVAL OF TANKS:
(a) Number and size of tanks being removed: (TK # 2, 3) - 10,000 gallons

(b) Description/location of piping being removed: See contingencies section
(c) Product stored in each tank: (TK # 2, 3) - Gasoline

(d) Reason of tanks being removed:

(e) If tank(s) is leaking, indicate IEMA incident number:

(f) Date each tank was last used: (TK # 2), (TK # 3) - 06/19/2012

(4) The owner must notify this Office when completion of tank removal has occurred, on the Notification for Underground Storage Tank Form.
This form can be obtained at www.sfm.illinois.gov or by calling (217)785-1020.  After removal is completed, the owner/operator shall perform a
site assessment by measuring for the presence of a release where contamination is most likely to be present at the UST site.  This is in accordance
with the Illinois Administrative Code 176.360 (a) regulations and 40 CFR Part 280.72 (a) Federal Register Requirement.

(5) SPECIAL CONTINGENCIES: For future reference refer to section 175.425 and NFPA 70 concerning UST wiring
procedures. Request for amendment was received and approved verbally by Dan Starks 09/24/12. See the
amendment request letter for reference. It was found by the contractor that there was no existing secondary
chase containment piping to remain as was originally believed and stated on the original permit action. The
existing primary flexible product piping was evidentally allowed to remain in ground by Dan Starks and
used as an electrical conduit chase for low voltage sump sensors for all three existing dispenser sumps. Any
old piping encountered in the new ditch shown on the install drawing will be removed to relieve congestion
in the trench. The remaining is to be used as chase for the electric. For further details see permit
00940-2012INS (amended 09/24/12), and 00941-2012ABN.

(6) PERSON, FIRM OR COMPANY PERFORMING WORK:

United Petroleum Service, Inc.
1458 Collins Street
Saint Louis, MO  63102

Contact Person:
Phone: 

Contractor Registration #   Exp. 

     Sincerely, 

Jim Coffey
cc: Storage Tank Safety Specialist -
 Fire Department -
 Office Coordinator -
 Division File
 (Rev. - 9/10)


